## **PLAINVILLE HOUSING AUTHORITY**

## **INFORMAL DISCUSSION**

Tuesday, September 19, 2017
1:00 pm

<u>Present:</u> Linda DeZenzo, Executive Director, R. Sheddan, Resident Commissioner, David Mazurek, Commissioner

## **Items for Discussion**

- 1. Bank Linda requested that the commissioners fill out paperwork so that they can be added as Authorized Signers for the checks for the Plainville Housing Authority.
- 2. Grant Linda shared that the Plainville Housing Authority will not be awarded the State Grant for the bath tubs for Woodmoor this year. Linda reported that she will reapply next year.
- 3. Resident Issues Linda shared issues that are happening with 2 residents. The commissioners asked that Linda write letters to the residents and send them certified, so there is a record.
- 4. Linda reported that she will be on vacation the week of September 25.

Discussion ended at 1:42 pm

Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer Dahlstrom

Jennifer Dahlstrom

**Recording Secretary** 

RECEIVED

Jarol A. Sbutter

TOWN CLERK